
 

20th  January 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

Thank you for your patience last week and today with the external disruption we have experienced to our IT 
systems. Services are gradually returning to normal today and we hope by tomorrow morning everything will 
have settled down. From April we are moving to a cloud based management system which significantly 
reduces the risk of this happening again.  Apologies for all the inconvenience caused. 

Alice In Wonderland College Production 

A reminder about Alice in Wonderland tickets which are selling fast, our opening night is Wednesday 5th 
February and the show runs for three nights. To support the show, we are selling raffle tickets which can be 
purchased on the night, thank you to everyone who has donated a raffle prize. Any further donations for the 
raffle prizes would be very much welcomed – please leave them with our main reception. 

Year 10 Work Experience 

Good luck to all year 10 students who are on work experience this week. This year group have done very 
well with organising some very interesting placements and should gain a lot of valuable experience this 
week. Any problems or concerns please contact Mrs Gale at cgale@fromecollege.org.uk 

Year 12 Parents’ Plus 

Year 12 Parents’ Plus is this Thursday 23rd January. Parents will have received an individual invitation from 
the sixth form team if their child has been identified for these meetings. Any queries please contact 
adavies@fromecollege.org.uk 

SEND Drop-In 

The next Hub ‘Drop In’ takes place on Tuesday 28th January from 3.30 to 4.30pm. This is an 
opportunity for families to have an informal discussion with the SEND team. 
 
If you would like to attend, please email fccsenco@fromecollege.org.uk so that we know to expect 
you. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Emma Reynolds 

Principal 
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